
 

Wednesday, October 15 
Picture retakes will take place during math classes on Wednesday, 

October 15. Students who are eligible to have their pictures taken are: 

• Students who have not had their photos taken yet.  

• Students who had their photos taken on August 28th and are 

unhappy with their purchased photos. Please have students bring 

picture packets with them on October 15, unless they ordered 

digitally.  

If you are interested in purchasing student photos from August 28th or 

from the retakes, please visit https://mydorian.com. 
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